
 

NOTICE 
 
One or more of the Santaquin City Council Members will be attending a “Meet and 
Greet” which will be held on Wednesday, August 13, 2014. The event will be held at the 
Seniors Center, 55 W 100 S beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The public is encouraged to attend although there will be no Council action taken. 
 


